
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 4/16/2014 2:59:17 PM
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: EE Day ?

Marzia - I understand there is some talk about the Commission and the CEC hosting 
an Energy Efficiency symposium here in San Francisco ? Have you heard about that 
and do you have any details that you can share with me ?
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